
Protecting Rights of Families and
Children  –  meeting  KNVIR  The
Hague
The Royal Netherlands Society of International Law (www.knvir.org) is delighted
to  announce  its  Annual  General  Meeting  on  PROTECTING THE RIGHTS OF
FAMILIES AND CHILDREN IN A CHANGING WORLD.  Three reports on this
theme will be presented and discussed on this occasion. The meeting will be held
in The Hague on 3 November 2017 and participation is free of charge.

Should you be in or near The Hague on that date, feel free to join this interesting
gathering. The reports will be available for sale at Asser Press shortly after the
event.
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